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     LC38 is shown as an emergency bill which takes effect upon passage. It also states the Oregon Health Authority
has until 1 July, 2020 to provide standards of compliance. There is no grace period for those affected to learn of and
comply with the standards. This needs to be corrected.

    In addition, if encouraging safe storage of firearms is the intended goal, it would seem that rather than impose a
law that intrudes into a person’s home some form of positive encouragement would be more appropriate. An
example would be a tax write-off for purchasing a gun safe.

    Bill Iliff
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